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October 19 ,1990

To Whom It May Concern;

RE: Opera House Grant

In our every changing society many things 'are 
in constant change such as fads, policities 
and different ways are implemented in the work 
places are naming a few.
What a great feeling it is when you have a 
village loving community as Vermontville who 
has a opera house that only has countless stories 
to tell from the past but will also tell stories 
for years and years to the people not only from 
Vermontville but to everyone in the future.

The Opera house was and again can become the 
main focus of Vermontville.
The Vermontville lions are excited about what 
has been done so far and give their 100% support 
for another grant to help finish this lasting 
cornerstone of Vermontville's history.

As Always,
PDG, President 

Vermontville Lions


